
Sadly for Year 6, our trip to the Harry Potter Studios was cancelled at the last minute. However, we didn’t let this stop us from 

having fun. We had our very own Harry Potter day at school! We made our own wands, drank Butter Beer and blind tasted 

Bertie Bott’s Every Flavour Beans…some of them were yummy…others had disgusting flavours such as earwax…eugh!!! Many 

thanks to all the parents who contributed towards making it such a fun day! We wouldn’t have had chance to sample Butter 

Bear or make our own wands at the studios so we think it’s been a GREAT success! Cheers!! 

 


